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Application to Sheriff for emergency cancellation of registration  

Care Service: Home Farm Care Home, Provider: HC-One Limited, Registration no: CS2011300714 

On 18 May 2020, the Care Inspectorate made an application to the Sheriff at Inverness seeking 

cancellation of the care service’s registration under section 65 of the Public Services Reform 

(Scotland) Act 2010 (“the Act”). The application was based on the Care Inspectorate’s belief that in 

the absence of an order, there would be a serious risk to the life, health or wellbeing of persons 

cared for by the service.  

As part of the application, the Care Inspectorate also sought an interim order, suspending the 

registration of the care service under section 65(3) of the Act. The interim order was dropped by the 

Care Inspectorate as the care service was transferred from the original provider HC- One Limited to 

NHS Highland. 

The transfer to NHS Highland took effect from November 2020.  HC- One Limited voluntarily 

cancelled the registration of the service and the care home was re-registered under the new 

provider, NHS Highland.   

 


